
Calendar Of Events

OM's OBSERVATIONS

Happy holidays everyone! Whichever holiday
you celebrate, I hope you have a great time and
get to enjoy some time off of school. As the year
wraps, push through and give it your all whether
it's for Key Club or school. End the year on a
good note!

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

Vol 8



D i v i s i o n    9   N e w s l e t t e r

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Dashing December!

om@ktkey.org

Open Lieutenant Governor position
District Convention
International Convention

Here is what will be discussed in this month's
newsletter

December

Don't forget about dues
Make sure you are collecting dues from every Key Club member in your
school by February 1st. On February 1st, unpaid dues become suspended.

These dues are important and help ensure that Key Club can stay running and
can keep providing for the community. It is $14 person ($7 goes to the District

and $7 goes to Key Club International)



There currently is a position open for Division 9 Lieutenant
Governor. If you want to help your community and the key clubs in
your division achieve their service goals, then consider applying for

the LTG position. It is a great opportunity to meet new people,
make lasting connections, and help others around you. 



If you are interested, please email me at om@ktkey.org and the

Governor dalton@ktkey.org

District Convention
The Key Club District Convention will be held in Marriott Cool Springs
Franklin, Tennessee from the dates March 18-20 in 2022. During these 2

eventful days, election of 2021-2022 District Officers will be held as well as the
Service Fair, Workshops, a dance and more. More details will be released in

the coming months. It will be lots of fun all the while staying productive.

Open Division Lieutenant Position



Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter. If
you have any questions about the information in this

newsletter, please email me at any time. Even if its not
Key Club related, just send an email over. Don't hesitate

to ask!

International Convention
Mark your calendars, ICON is coming up! It will be held in Washington D.C.
from July 6th to July 10th 2022. Though it may seem far, it will be here before
you know it. ICON is a great way to meet Key Clubbers from all over as well
as the people that run Key Club and make it what it is. This convention will

be tons of fun and you won't want to miss it!


